
Bobcat & Otter Jaws; Spotted 
Skunk & Weasel Carcasses Wanted

The N.C. Wildlife Resources Commission is interested in collecting the following: 

Bobcat Jaws 
Otter Jaws 

Spotted Skunk Carcasses 
Muskrat Carcasses

We provide fur cooperators with pre-paid envelopes to mail in bobcat and otter samples. We use the 
canine tooth will be used to look at the age structure of the harvest.  

Additionally, we’re hoping to obtain muskrat carcasses to examine toxicology exposure 
and spotted skunks carcasses to collect locations and tissue samples, including genetic 
samples, to increase our knowledge of this elusive furbearer species. Please contact 
Ashley Hobbs (information below) to submit a carcass.  

Projects such as these are important, as they help us monitor populations and improve 
our knowledge of North Carolina furbearers. We feel this information will help us 
maintain trapping for future generations.  

In return for your cooperation, you will receive a furbearer cooperator patch and the age of submitted animals. 
Thank you in advance!  

Cut and dry the portion of the 
lower jaw containing the 
canine tooth and its root. To 
ensure you include the root, 
cut the jawbone at least 2 in. 
away from the canine. Follow 
instructions on pre-paid 
envelope to ship.  

For envelopes, contact:  
Ashley Hobbs 
Asst. Black Bear & Furbearer 
Biologist 
919-698-4655
ashley.hobbs@ncwildlife.org

For more information visit: 

ncwildlife.org/furcooperator 

http://ncwildlife.org/furcooperator



